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Recommendation vi) – Additional Information 
 
In March 2016, EAG received confirmation that the CYC contract with 
Disabled Go had been extended for three years.  To only update it for 
one year would have been significantly more costly.   
 
However as part of the new Service Level Agreement with Disabled Go, 
it was agreed that Disabled Go would: 
 
• Commission training workshops for disabled users to carry out 

venue assessments and give feedback on the website 
• Provide EAG with quarterly updates at EAG meetings  
• Make links with Make it York and city centre partners 
• Look at better integration with the CYC website 
• Utilise the EAG group to act as a forum for suggestions/sounding 

board, either through its main meeting or separate meeting 
• Review the current front page of Disabled go website – new pictures 

and foreword 
• Continue to provide suggestions for new venues to be assessed 

 
The Minutes of the meeting s of EAG held June 2016, September 2016, 
and December 2016 are attached to show the detail of the discussions 
between both parties.  Also attached is a copy of the Disabled Go 
update provided at the most recent meeting of EAG held earlier this 
month (March 2017). 

 
 

 


